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Dear Parents, Students, Caregivers and JTC Community, 

 The John Tonkin College P&C would like to extend the warmest of welcomes to all 

new and attending Families and Community Members of John Tonkin College to attend 

our next General Meeting and Welcome BBQ on the 11th of February 2019.   

We are working really hard as a P&C to reconnect with our community and to build strong 

relationships so that we can provide our students with an educational environment and 

experiences to achieve the best they can be. 

The P&C is open to everyone with anyone over the age of 18, with an interest in our 

school, able to become voting members.  We have strong support from our amazing Staff 

Members at the school as well as local business and community organisations. 

We are committing to providing our students with a range of fun events this year such as 

a Year 7 Disco, Teachers V’s Students Quiz Night, International World Day of Happiness 

and a Community Heroes Career and Volunteer Expo JTC Community Open Day. 

The P&C will be fundraising to support students and provide resources that benefit our 

school community.  Ideas that we currently are considering to financially support are an 

electronic road side notice board, play/recreation equipment for Tindale Campus as well 

as an electronic score tally board.  We welcome all ideas for fundraising expenditure 

which are presented at a meeting and voted on to decide what option to support. 

The P&C hope that holding community events during the year will positively impact the 

community perception and engagement with our School, ultimately benefiting our 

students. 

We will be holding the Family Friendly Welcome BBQ and nibbles for the meeting on the 

11th of February which will be held at the Tindale Campus Staff Room from 5:30pm and 

look forward to meeting you. 

Please contact our President: Sue Gilbert 08 9534 7233; admin@aboutchildcare.net.au or 

the Secretary: Cassandra Gallagher 0478758821 jtcpcsecretary@gmail.com  if you would 

like any further information. 

Kind regards, 

John Tonkin College P&C 

 

JTC P&C CORDIALLY INVITE ALL MEMBERS OF OUR 

COMMUNITY TO ATTEND A WELCOME BBQ TO BE HELD IN 

CONJUNCTION WITH OUR GENERAL MEETING ON THE 11
TH

 OF 

FEBUARY 2019 AT 5:30PM AT THE TINDALE CAMPUS STAFF 

ROOM 


